
Asthma Action Plan 

Complete & return, if applicable 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
While asthma cannot be cured, it can be controlled.  Effectively managing asthma requires a 
partnership among the student, parent/guardian, physician and other adults who work with the 
child.  An asthma management program for your child should contain the information requested 
on the linked “Asthma Treatment Plan.”  Parent and physician should sign the treatment plan and 
it will then be kept on file in the Health Office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Amy Biswurm, R.N., B.S.N., N.J.-C.S.N. 
School Nurse 
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